Aspiration Respect Endeavour

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net



Headteacher: Mrs S Jenner Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks

23rd May 2023

Dear Parents and Carers

We are delighted to inform you that, following a rigorous recruitment process, Mr Daniel Charlton has been appointed as the Headteacher of Roding Valley High School from September 2023. Mr Charlton joins us from City of London Academy Highbury Grove where he is currently a deputy headteacher.

We look forward to working with Mr Charlton as he, along with our staff, leadership team and local governing body, ensures that Roding Valley High School continues to provide an outstanding education for our students in the coming years.

Please see the welcome letter you are about to receive which is from Mr Charlton to all our parents, carers and families.

Thank you for your continued support of the school.

Yours faithfully

Paul Banks

Chief Executive Officer CLP Trust

Paul Wershof

Chair of the Local Governing Body



















